
 

 

 

  
 

  
 

 
 

 
 
  

  
     

   
   

 
  
 

   
  

   
 

 
 

 

 

City Cou nci I lor 
Dianne Saxe 
Ward 11, University-Rosedale 

July 9th, 2024 

To: Toronto and East York Community Council 

RE: Bickford Brewing By-The-Glass Permit application to the Alcohol and Gaming Commission 
of Ontario 

Dear members, 

I received a request from Bickford Brewing, located at 292A Harbord Street, advising that in 
order to obtain a Manufacturer's Limited Liquor Sales Licence, a resolution from the local 
Municipal Council is required. In addition, I was advised that the resolution be in support of the 
issuance of the licence which allows for a "sales by the glass" permit during the hours of 12pm-
8pm, Tuesday, Wednesday and Sunday, and 12pm-10pm, Thursday, Friday and Saturday. 
8pm tues weds sun, 

I request the Toronto East York Community Council: 

1. City Council advise the Alcohol and Gaming Commission of Ontario of its support of the 
application from Bickford Brewing, 292A Harbord Street, for a Manufacturer's Limited 
Liquor Sales Licence for sales by the glass. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Respectfully, 


